
Tahoe  Choir  begins  holiday
rehearsals
The Tahoe Choir will begin rehearsals for the December Holiday
program  on  Sept.  14  at  7pm  in  Room  F120  at  Lake  Tahoe
Community  College.  Everyone  is  invited  to  join  the  Tahoe
Choir, or enroll in the College Chorus class at LTCC.

There are no auditions. All you need is the love of music and
the desire to sing. We will be performing the

Gloria by Antonio Vivaldi along with some traditional holiday
songs  such  as  White  Christmas,  Sleigh  ride  and  Chestnuts
roasting on an Open Fire.
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